
 
April 29, 2022  

  
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Mercedes Expansion of Sanitary Sewer Collection 
System for the Northeast Quadrant Project in fiscal year 2023. 
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Mercedes, located at 400 S Ohio Ave., Mercedes, 
Texas 78570.   
  
The funding will be used to replace sanitary sewer lines and expand the sewer line to offer a safe and healthy 
method of collecting and treating sanitary sewer.  
  
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  
 Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  
 


